






Buddenlink-

LiJI CDllllected" 

To: Bob Casteel 
Associate Superintendent 
Nettleton School District 

From: Jimmy Yancy 
Field System Manager II 
Suddenlink Connnunications 
Phone 870.219.8353 
Fu 870.972.8141 

Date: AU~ 8, 2008 

Re: Street Closing 

Suddenlink Communications has no objections to the closing ofOliver Street as shown
 
on the map that was provided to us on April 30, 2008.
 

IfI can be offurther assistance, please feel free to contact me at the number above.
 

Thanks.
 

Jimmy Yancy 
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May9,2008 

City of Jonesboro 
P.O. Box 1845 
Jonesboro, AR 72403 
Attn: Donna Jackson, City Clerk 

Re: Street Abandonment - Oliver Street 

Dudley's 1st Addition to the 
(Starting at Donald St east to Leroy St.) 

Town ofNettleton 

Dear Donna: 

City Water and Light has no objection to the closing of the section of Oliver Street 
located between Leroy Street and Donald Street shown highlighted on the attached 
sketch. Please call ifmore infonnation is needed. 

~. 
Ronald L. Bowen 
Manager, City Water & Light 

Enclosure 

Cc: Bob Casteel 
Associate Superintendent 
Nettleton School District 

Ronald L. Bowen, MANAGER 
CITYWATER & LIGHT • 400 East Monroe • P.O. Box 1289 • Jonesboro, Arkansas 72403-1289 • 870/935-5581 


